
Information notice for CUPE 1144 members 

On July 20, 2017 CUPE 1144 made the following request to
present at the next meeting of the St. Joseph’s Health Centre 
board of directors: 

To: Michael McTeague 

CUPE 1144 is requesting a time to make a presentation to the 
hospital Board of Directors at the next scheduled meeting. The 
topic of our discussion is improving the quality of patient food. 

In order to properly prepare for our presentation, please provide 
7 days' notice.

Thank you 
David Streit 
President CUPE 1144
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